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Press Release 
22 May 2019 

 
 

West African Resources files NI 43-101 Technical Report: 

Sanbrado Gold Project, Burkina Faso  

 
Perth, Western Australia: Gold developer West African Resources Limited (ASX: WAF) is pleased to advise 

that it has today filed a National Instrument 43-101 (NI 43-101) Technical Report (Technical Report) titled 

"Open Pit and Underground Feasibility Study Update, Sanbrado Gold Project, Burkina Faso" (the “Report”), 

with an effective date of 25 March 2019. The feasibility study was announced on 15 April 2019.  

 

The independently authored Technical Report was prepared in accordance with the requirements NI 43-

101 and complies with the 2012 JORC Code.  The Report can be found on the West African Resources 

website (www.westafricanresources.com) and under our profile on the SEDAR website 

(www.sedar.com). 

 

 

 

For further information contact: 

 

Nathan Ryan 

NWR Communications 

Ph: +61 420 582 887 

Email: nathan.ryan@nwrcommunications.com.au 
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West African Resources   
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